8:45 am to 1:00 pm — Rose Room, Brennan Hall

Intersession Portfolio and Capstone
Assessment Workshop &

Friday January 26, 2018

Learning outcomes — During this workshop and by the completion of the Spring Project, participants will:

e Examine best practices for incorporating portfolios/capstone work as a teaching-learning strategy

e Collaborate with colleagues to identify common competencies to be assessed across portfolios/capstone
assignments in various disciplines.

e Develop a rubric for scoring/grading a portfolio/capstone assignment.

e Develop specific prompts for the portfolio/capstone assignment to assess selected competencies.

e Participate in an interdisciplinary assessment norming session and jury at the conclusion of Spring Semester

8:45am — 9:00am:

9:00am — 9:50am:

9:50am — 10:15am:

10:15am — 10:25am

10:25am — 11:25am

11:25am — 12:00pm

12:00pm — 12:30pm

12:30pm — 1:00pm

Coffee and Make your own Yogurt Parfait with Granola and Fruit

Introductions, Portfolio/Capstone Best Practices, and Discussion
-Facilitated by Amy Simolo, Faculty Development Specialist -- CTLE

Assessable GE Competencies and AAC&U VALUE Rubrics: A starting
point to discuss what we shall assess
-Facilitated by Tara Fay and Nicholas Truncale, Assessment Fellows -- OEA

Break

Assessment Rubric Development incorporating AAC&U VALUE rubric
criteria to assess common competencies — “All In One” Assessment
-Facilitated by Amy Simolo and Nicholas Truncale, CTLE and OEA

Breakout Session: Faculty break into groups to determine and discuss
the additional prompt(s) to be added to existing portfolio/capstone
assignments

-Facilitated by OEA and CTLE staff

Lunch and AQUA demonstration. AQUA is the assessment data
collection digital tool that we will use to score the rubric we develop
based on the portfolio/capstone work

-Facilitated by Richard Walsh and Nicholas Truncale, OEA

Description of the Interdisciplinary Assessment Norming Session and

Jury
-Facilitated by Amy Simolo and Nicholas Truncale, CTLE and OEA

nota bene: There will be beer and wine during our spring norming session



